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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

ATTENTION The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
The OlC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

FROM The Provincial of Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT LETTER DATED FEBRUARY 17, 2023 FROM MR. 
BERNARDO SAMPAYAN

This pertains to the letter dated Febniaiy 17, 2023 from Mr. Bernardo Sampayan 
requesting for a copy of plan Csd-04-025590 and Csd-04-002522 at Quezon, Palawan.

Requested documents are classified under Limited Circulation (LC) per DAO No. 97- 
24 access thereof needs approval of the higher authority hence it is forwarded for consideration.

For the PENRO:

tONIE B. GANDEZA
DMO IV/Chief, TSD 
y Officer In-Charge
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